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Good afternoan everyane

Hydrant flushing will begin in Concord an Monday April 17th. Faor a complete schedule please so to www.concordnh.gave/springoperations for maore detail.

MNow that spring has finally arrived please make sure to pay special attention to your patios and decks. All shovels need to be removed and any items that are
not compliant with the patio/deck policy. Please store your brooms inside and not on the patio/deck.

Kevin Provencher has signed on with us to complete the cat walks in the attics this year. Once this is done we will move on to having the dryer vents cleaned.

We have also contracted with R & T Electric to have a new underground line installed for building 3's garage door. We apologize for the delay and hope to
have this resolved within the next week or two.

location.

If you have anything you wish to bring to my attention please email me at cgarland@harvardmanagement.com. Twill email my new email address to everyone
when it changes to the new company name.

Thank you.

Connie Garland
Property Manager



